
 

 

Flintshire County Council  

Flintshire County Summer Playscheme Programme, 2020 

In partnership with Local Town and Community Councils,  

Urdd Gobaith Cymru and Welsh Government. 

Based at County Hall, Mold and working across towns and villages in Flintshire. 

 

                 Holidays are not permissible during the term of the placement 

Playscheme Supervisors x 4  

                Salary – G02 scp 5 £18,795 per annum  -  £9.74 per hour. 

               35 hours per week, temporary from 6th July – 28th  August 2020 

                Holidays are not permissible during the term of the placement 

 

Our Area Supervisors are employed to manage and motivate teams of Community 

Play Team Members to provide informal play sessions at towns and villages 

across Flintshire to deliver the county summer playscheme programme for all 

children aged between 5 and 12 years. The Area Supervisor position is vital to the 

successful delivery of the playscheme programme. Area Supervisors are 

responsible for communication between children, parents, the Play Development 

team and partner organisations, thus ensuring the smooth running of the scheme. 

This challenging position requires enthusiasm and endless amounts of energy. An 

ability to use your own initiative, to think on your feet and problem solve 

spontaneously is essential.  

 

Area Supervisors will also be responsible for overseeing the Flintshire ‘Share your 

Lunch’ scheme at 50% of playscheme sites.  

 

Area Supervisors will be responsible for delivering part of the training package for 

Community Play Team Members and volunteers and will be expected to speak in 

public to large numbers of team members. 

 

Applicants must be aged 18 or over.   

 
 



 

As this post will result in you having substantial contact with children and/or 
vulnerable adults the successful applicant will be subject to a Disclosure and 
Barring Services check. 
 

 
Closing date for applications – 27th March 2020  

Interviews will be held on 6th & 7th April, 2020 

 
 
                                 For an informal discussion please contact: 

Janet A Roberts, Flintshire Play Development Officer 

Tel No 01352 704155 

 
The Council recognises that the ability to communicate in Welsh is an important 
and valuable skill in the workplace and is committed to increasing the numbers of 
bilingual employees. We welcome applications for any post from candidates who 
are able to work in both Welsh and English. We will also support new and existing 
employees who wish to learn Welsh or improve /develop their Welsh language 
skills. 
 
 
 


